
INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF LAUREL HOLLOW 

 
 
  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the fiscal affairs of the Incorporated Village 

of Laurel Hollow and the Laurel Hollow Justice Court, for the period 

beginning June 1, 2017 and ending May 31, 2018, have been examined by 

an independent public accountant, and that the audit reports have been filed 

in my office at the Village Hall, 1492 Laurel Hollow Road, where they are 

available as public records for inspection by all interested persons. 

Elizabeth Kaye 
Clerk / Treasurer 
 

Dated: December 26, 2018 

 


